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Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Janene Hickerson" <mail@grantapplication.com>

Date: August 2, 2019 at 10:39:01 AM EDT

To: amy.willis@marion.kyschools.us

Subject: WHAS Crusade for Children - 2019-20 Grant Notification
Reply-To: "Janene Hickerson" <jhickerson@whasl1.com>

Congratulations Marion County Board of Education -

Your 2019-2020 WHAS Crusade for Children Grant Number is G2020169. The 66th annual
WHAS Crusade for Children was a tremendous success! The people of Kentuckiana responded
generously again this year to improve the lives of children with special needs. After careful
consideration, the WHAS Crusade for Children Advisory Council has awarded your agency a
grant in the amount of $5,950.00.

Your grant is to be used for the following:
Full Grant! $5,950 Rifton Chairs with seat belts and stability feet

Please read, sign, and submit the online GRANT ACCEPTANCE FORM by September 1,
2019. You may access your online form with this link:

https://www.GrantRequest.com/SID 59197SA=AM

Sign-in with your email and password that you used to create your Crusade Application. If you
forgot your password, choose forgot password and follow the steps. Once you are in the system,
click on the Requirements Tab to access the form. ~

Please share this good news with a story in your newsletter, the local paper or on your social
media platforms. We appreciate our grant recipients who display the Crusade logo somewhere
on your website to showcase our partnership.

Thank you for your commitment to children with special needs. If you have any questions,
please do not hesitate to call me or Janene Hickerson. We can be reached by e-mail at
dawn@whascrusade.org, janene@whascrusade.org or call 502-582-7706.

Sincerely,

Dawn Lee

President & CEO

WHAS Crusade for Children

520 W. Chestnut St., Louisville, KY 40202

Phone: 502-582-7522 : 502-582-7706: janene@whascrusade.org




